
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sensitivity: 

Steven 

Jim McEwan 
1 O March 2008 09:02 
Steven Bell 
RE: Updated Agreement with BBS: Friday 7 March 2008 

Confidential 

I think you should send this asap, it's a fair and accurate reflection of our agreement. 

jim 

From: Steven Bell 
Sent: 10 March 2008 08:32 
To: Geoff Gilbert; Jim McEwan 
Subject: Updated Agreement with BBS: Friday 7 March 2008 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Confidential 

Gents 

An agreement was made on Friday 7 March 2008 at Citypoint with Richard Walker and Michael Flynn representing 
BBS and Steven Bell and Jim McEwan representing tie. 

The Contract Price is to be amended by £8,600,000 to fully incorporate all of the following items: 

1. All impact of amending the Contract Programme to enable Open for Revenue service on 16 July 2011 for 
Line 1 a, Edinburgh Airport to Newhaven, rather than the previous opening date of March 2011. 

2. All commercial impact to deliver to Version 3.5 of the Employer's Requirements 
3. Acceptance by BBS of any SOS design quality risk and consequent time impact. 
4. Provision of compliant Depot Equipment by BBS 
5. Provision of Tapered Poles (broad base option) 

Let me know if you want word smithing before I send to BBS. 

Steven 

Steven Bell 
Edinburgh Tram Project Director 
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